
DCM Report 12/5/2024 

Good evening District 11.  I hope everyone had a happy Thanksgiving. 

On November 14th I hosted the Legacy of Service Concepts Study.  There were no 
attendees. I am considering ending the study but would be open to alternative ideas. If you 
have any, please let me know. 

On November 23rd District 11 hosted a panel on “Service at Every Level” at Soberfest. 
Turnout was about expected for the time slot and the topic sparked some good questions 
and conversations afterwards.  Thank you again to Brian, Lauren, and Rich for your help. 

This month I received and sent out the list of Preliminary Agenda Items. The Final List will 
be available around the third week of February after the General Service Board meeting, 
following translation. 

I also picked up a copy of the Plain Language Big Book.  While I did not read a whole lot of it, 
I jumped around to parts of the book that I typically enjoy and did not see anything 
appalling.  I really thought it was neat that it has a glossary in the beginning with some 
pretty in depth descriptions. 

I will do my best to Zoom into the Assembly later this month to at least be a part of the 
discussion and vote on the Tech Committee Motion (NIA 20 Trusted Servants to use 
provided emails). I will be out of town that weekend. 

Any Questions? 

Thank you, 

Dan P 

dcm@aa-nia-dist11.org 

djpiepl93@gmil.com 

224 605 1673 

 


